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OUR NEXT MEETING  

LIBBY’S RESTAURANT 

TUESDAY OCTOBER 6, 2020 5:00 

PM 

Libby’s Restaurant is located at 1401 Hwy. 67 south at 

the top of Priceville Mountain. They conveniently have 

a large back room where we can social distance, meet, 

and eat! 

Please arrive at 5:00 pm. Everyone will order dinner 

from the menu. At 5:15 we will start the meeting. Dinner 

will be served at 6:00 pm. After eating we can finish the 

meeting.  

NOTE:  You can place a take out order for your 

husband and family. 

                                                                     

 

DON’T FORGET YOUR MASK! 

Letter from the 
President 

Dear MU Sisters: 

I hope everyone has been 

well and somewhat sane 

during this trying time. This 

year will be a little unusual 

for a couple of reasons. The 

first being the pandemic 

and the second having me 

as your president. Luckily, 

Mary Beth and Linda are 

helping me navigate this 

new position. I hope to see 

you at our next meeting 

October 5 at Libby’s 

Restaurant. It will be a 

business meeting and I’d 

like anyone with 

suggestions for speakers or 

activities to let me know 

about them. Also, if you 

have any questions or 

concerns please let me 

know. Again, I am looking 

forward to seeing 

everyone. 

Terry Mayfield 

 

Letter 

We are setting up a group on 

REMIND to text members about 

upcoming meetings. In the next 

few days, you will receive a 

notification on your phone asking 

you to join the DKG group. Please 

respond to the text with a YES! 

 


